
STUDENT BULLETIN 

MONDAY, JUNE 19TH, 2017 

DAY 2 – 5,6,7,8     
 
TEXT BOOKS! 
Please return all text books to the office ASAP!!!  Textbook cards have been collected and yearbooks will be held 
back until text books are returned.  If they are lost you must pay for them ASAP!   
 
LIBRARY BOOKS: 
Please return all library books A.S.A.P. as they are now overdue!   
Check the lists outside of the library to see if your name is on it.   
 

 
CAFETERIA: 
The last day of Cafeteria Service this school year will be Monday, June 19th, 2017.  Please make note 
and bring own your lunches for the remaining school days.  Thank you!  
 

 
LOCKER CLEAN OUT AND LOCK RETURN! 
Locker clean out and lock returns will be happening in house block Monday, June 19th @ 2:45pm.  Please 
make sure to bring bags to collect your things to take home!  All lockers must be opened, emptied and locks 
returned to house block teachers.  
 

 
JUNE 20TH BELL SCHEDULE 

Period 1 - 8:38am - 9:35am 

Period 2 - 9:40am – 10:35am 

Break - 10:35am - 10:45am 

Period 3 - 10:50am – 11:45am 

Period 4 - 11:50am – 12:45pm 

Lunch: 12:45pm – 1:30pm (Year End Celebration) 

 House Block: 1:30pm – 3pm (Yearbook Distribution) 

 

 
PROVINCIAL EXAM SCHEDULE:  
*note:  students must arrive 20 minutes before exam start times.  

 
Thursday, June 22:   
9:00  -  11:00 am  Foundations of Math 10 
9:00  -  11:00 am Science 10 
1:00  -    3:00 pm  Math A & W 10 
 
Friday, June 23:  
9:00   -  11:00 am English 12 
 
Monday, June 26: 
9:00  -  11:00 am Communications 12 
1:00  -    3:00 pm English 10 
 
Tuesday, June 27: 
9:00  -  11:00 am Francais langue seconde 
    -immersion 12 
9:00  -  11:00 am  Social Studies 11 

To clarify, all of our Grade 10 and 11 students are not writing a provincial exam. Grade 

10/11 provincial exams will only be available to students who: 

• are writing an exam for the first time having enrolled in and completed the 

corresponding Grade 10/11  course by June 2016, or 

• are rewriting a Grade 10/11 exam previously attempted 
 

REPORT CARDS 
Thursday, June 29th  Grade 12’s only will be printed for pick up!!! 

*Grade 8 – 11:  Report cards will be posted on the Family Portal of My Education BC 

 


